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To: Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 20554 
 Attention: Ms. Diane Poole 
Date: October 19, 2004 
From: Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA 
Subject: Reply to Correspondences, References #27768, #27769, #27770 
 731 Application #EA408759 
 
 
Dear Ms. Poole and FCC Reviewers, 
 
On 6-Oct-04, you e-mailed me the following observations/requests: 
 
The revised photograph of the M4842A product, with handwritten 
correction exhibit cannot be held confidential. 
 
Philips Medical Systems’ response: 
The photograph to which you refer was the attachment which I submitted on 14-Sep-04, as part 
of my reply to Ms. Linda Elliott and correspondence #27578.  This photograph was meant to 
display the FCC ID Label for the device. 
 
However, in view of our phone conversation of last week, Diane, please permit me to make the 
following changes: 
 

1. I hereby attach a revised FCC ID Label.  Please delete the above-mentioned photograph 
and replace it with this new artwork.  Diane, please note that this new artwork is 
identical to the FCC ID Label which I attached to a second reply to you of earlier 
today, namely, Philips Medical Systems’ response to correspondences #27751, 
#27752, and #27753.  If you have already processed the FCC ID Label from my earlier 
reply, you can ignore this attachment; it’s the same. 

 
2. Philips Medical Systems understands and agrees that this revised FCC ID Label will not 

be confidential. 
   
 
 
 
 
Diane, thank you for all your help.  For any further issues, I can be reached at (978) 659-7383 or 
by e-mail to: barry.wyshogrod@philips.com.   If I am not available, please contact Ms. Denise 
Haley at (978) 659-4358 or by e-mail to: denise.haley@philips.com.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
   
Barry Wyshogrod, Regulatory Engineer  
Signature already on-file at the FCC 

 

Philips Medical Systems


